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           July 2022 
 
Dear Parent, Carer, 

St. Wilfrid’s Uniform Reminder 
 

Following on from my previous letters regarding the updated school uniform, I am are pleased to 
inform you that PE kit is now available to purchase online and in store. The PE kit is now supplied by 
Total Sport and can be bought online at http://www.totalsport.co.uk.  
 
This is significantly cheaper and better quality than our previous PE kit.  You can also call the store 
directly to make your order and collect the PE kit from Total Sport, Hendon Road, Hendon, 
Sunderland, SR1 2JD, Tel No: 0191 567 9043.  
 

 
School Badges 
 
As you are aware we have updated the school badge to include House colours in order to negate 
the requirement for coloured braid on the blazer. All pupils will receive a school badge this year 
which can be ironed onto their blazer if, and when, the blazer is replaced.  A plain black blazer with 
no badge should now be purchased when replacing their current blazer as we gradually phase out 
the current badge and braids. 

 
School uniform update reminders 
 

● Jumpers – all year groups will move to a traditional woollen grey school 

jumper with no embroidered school badge; these will remain an 

optional for pupils to wear.   These can be purchased from any school 

uniform supplier including supermarkets and department stores. 
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● School Skirts will change to a generic grey permanent pleated knee 

length school skirt with no school badge. These can be purchased 

from any school uniform supplier including supermarkets and 

department stores. 

 

● Ties - Year 10 going into year 11 will be the only students able to 

wear the school tie with the school crest on it, all other year groups 

should wear what was the traditional school tie at KS3 

 
I would also like to remind you of our shoe guidance for September. Black formal school 

shoes should be worn, not trainers or any shoe with logos (including Vivienne Westwood 

pumps, which are NOT allowed).  

 

Should you have any queries regarding school uniform for September, please contact your 

child’s Head of House. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr. M.J. Price 

Deputy Head Pastoral 

 

 
 


